
   Thank you for your work representing me on the House Rules 

Committee.  For me, climate change is the most important issue facing us 
today;  it will affect our economy in all parts of Oregon, including where I 

live in rural southern Oregon. 

   I favor legislation which will reduce greenhouse gases as quickly as 
possible and will also help those who are most affected. 

   Do not let allowances destroy the intent of the bill  The polluters should 

pay;  they failed to reduce their greenhouse gas emissions in 2007, which 

makes HB4167 necessary now. 
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Ashland OR 97520 
 
 


